
Committee members, 
My name is Jerol Gohrick, I am writing in opposition to hcr4027 because this is another form of 
Government overreach!!!  Our organization is around 700 members, and 7 chapters here in 
North Dakota, and we have raffles throughout the year and raise alot of money for school 
functions, churches, severely injured or sick people, also Legislative Districts!  This would 
interfere with some of how we do this, and there is no sense in it other than to take away some 
of the peoples Liberties!!  Another bill against The U.S. Constitution and State Constititution, 
taking away our rights to be a free people and raise money as we see fit to help others!!  I 
strongly Urge a Do Not Pass on HCR 4027!!!​  
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Jerol Gohrick 
Sons of Liberty 
President 


